
Fast Flux Test Facility Draft Request For 
Proposals Now Available  
The draft Request for Proposals (RFP) for the work to clean up and take down the Fast Flux Test 
Facility (FFTF) complex at the U.S. Department of Energy’s (DOE) Hanford Site in Southeastern 
Washington State is now available at http://doe-iips.pr.doe.gov. 

DOE has designated the work as a small business set-aside (companies with fewer than 500 
employees). Worth up to $500 million, it is the largest small business set-aside in DOE to date. 
DOE anticipates that all cleanup work under the contract will be completed by 2012. 

DOE intends to issue the final RFP by December. 
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